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NUI Dr Garret FitzGerald Post-Doctoral Fellowship in
the Social Sciences 2018  
€40,000

NUI is pleased to offer a one-year Post-Doctoral Fellowship
valued at €40,000 for competition. This Fellowship will be
based in the NUI offices in Dublin.  

Background
The NUI Dr Garret FitzGerald Post-Doctoral Fellowship in the
Social Sciences was established to honour the memory of the
late Chancellor of NUI, who died in 2011. The Fellowship is
offered to support the work of the NUI Education and Society
Committee. Through that Committee, NUI seeks to pursue a
discursive role in Irish society by promoting research, debate
and discussion of major issues, and in addition, to promote
the advancement of Higher Education.

Eligibility
The successful candidate must be a graduate of doctoral
status (awarded since 1 January 2013), and hold any degree
from NUI. This can be a Bachelor’s Degree, Master’s Degree
or Doctoral Degree.

Applications
A wide variety of proposals are welcome under the 
broad area of Higher Education. This includes proposals from
all Social Science disciplines, including Business Studies and
cross/inter-disciplinary studies. 

Applications for research are particularly encouraged on, but
not limited to, The Irish University in the 21st Century.

Previous Recipient
Dr Aline Courtois was the 2014 recipient of
the NUI Dr Garret FitzGerald Post-Doctoral
Fellowship in the Social Sciences. She 
undertook her research on International 
Student Mobility in the NUI offices on 
Merrion Square in 2015/2016. 

NUI held a Seminar on 5 December 2017 to 
showcase Dr Courtois’ research from her 
Fellowship, entitled “The Significance of 
International Student Mobility in Students’
Strategies at Third Level in Ireland”.  
A copy of Dr Courtois' research paper 
can be downloaded 
from www.nui.ie.

The closing date 
for applications is 

Monday, 8 October 2018.


